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Statement regarding Father Daniel Kresinski 

 

 Previously, a civil complaint was filed against the Diocese of Erie and St. Joseph 

Parish and St. Michael the Archangel Parish in DuBois in the U.S. District Court. The 

parties have reached a resolution of the case, but neither side can comment further because 

of a mutual confidentiality clause. 

 To provide the faithful clarity concerning the status of Father Daniel Kresinski, 

Bishop Lawrence Persico brought the matter to the Clergy Review Board for consideration. 

The bishop has accepted its recommendation that Father Kresinski refrain from public 

ministry until further notice for the good order of the Church. 
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